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Friday Newsletter 13th December 2024 

This week the children in Year 2 who completed the Writing Project went to the climbing wall 
at Salt Ayre and then were treated to lunch at McDonald's as their reward. A fantastic time 
was had by all. We have been so proud of their achievements over the last 8 weeks, A big 
‘thank you’ goes to all the adults who worked with and supported their child at home. Keep 

your eyes peeled for the next Year 2 Writing Project which will be starting in January. 

Year 5&6 Geographers 
This week, Year 5&6 walked into Lancaster to conduct their 
Geography fieldwork. They gathered evidence through 
taking photographs, recording what they saw and speaking 
to members of the public. Their fieldwork was trying to 
answer the key question; does Lancaster meet the needs of 
the people who live there? The children were polite, respectful 
and hardworking. Great job Year 5&6. 
 

Regular Readers The following children have read at home 7 times (or even 
more!) and we are so proud of them that we want to share their names with you!  
Miss Spencer – Rory 
Mrs Walker – Gracie, Dante, Aram 
Mrs Stoves – Haiden, Lily B 
Mr Rose – Amaan, Hollie, Isabella, Thaaranika, Sarah, Hannah, Leo M 
Well done children – I am so proud of you for continuing to read every day. 
Fantastic work! 

 
Miss Spencer’s Christmas Elves! 
The children in Reception have been reading, 'The Christmas Pine.' 
Inspired by the story, they created beautiful Christmas tree 

paintings using printing 
techniques and plenty of 

sparkles. 
In the Elf Workshop, the children 
worked collaboratively to craft 
patterned paper chains and 3D 
Christmas trees, bringing festive 
cheer to their classroom.  

 
Attendance  
This week’s winners of the best attendance prize are the children in Mrs 
Walker’s  class. Well done everyone!  



Stranger Danger 
We always tell children not to talk to people at the fence to 
stop any unauthorised contact with the children in our care. 
We know that some people might be family friends or 
relatives, but not every member of staff knows every family 
member or friend of each child, so please support us in our 
job of keeping all children safe by not coming up to the 
fences to talk to the children while they are at school. Thank 
you for your support with this. 
 

School Council news 
The school council have begun working on a project to 
improve the school grounds with Alex Hall who runs a 
project in the district called ‘where the wildlings are’. 

Children have been looking at 
the different species of plants 
and trees we have and have 
been looking at what we 
currently use the grounds for. 
 
 

Christmas Dates for your diaries 
Mon 16th December  9.15am Nativity for Reception and KS1 parents and carers – no 

babies or toddlers 
Tues 17th December 9.15am Nativity for Reception and KS1parents and carers – babies 

and toddlers welcome 
Wed 18th December 9.15am Carol Concert for KS2 parents 

Pm Christmas parties (children can wear their 
own choice of clothes all day) 

Thurs 19th December Christmas Dinner Day and Christmas Jumper 
Day 

Fri 20th December Break up for Christmas 

 
 

Christmas Break 
We break up for Christmas on Friday 20th December and return to school on Monday 6th 
January at the usual time. We wish all of our families a happy and peaceful Christmas and 
would direct you to our Safety at Christmas poster at the end of this letter to ensure that your 
holiday is a safe one! 

Best wishes  

 

C. Bright 



 

 


